
 
 

 
 

 
 

HAND CAMP 
April 12 -14, 2024 

 
Hand Camp Stats: 

 

H2L Grads and AULDs  
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ON SHARING STORIES… 
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H2L INNOVATION STATION 
 

 

 

 

We are so excited for this year's Innovation Station at Hand Camp! Tammy Harrell, a long time 
Hand Camp volunteer and Occupational Therapist with special credentialing as a Certified Hand 
Therapist and I look forward to demonstrating adaptive technology options that can make typing 
and using a computer easier and more fun for children with upper limb differences. We will work 
with families to problem solve adaptive strategies to enable healthy use of the limb difference 
side(s) while also minimizing strain to the dominant side. Many children have never had an 
opportunity to try different adaptations and haven’t learned about ways to prevent overuse 
syndrome from technology use. We will have a variety of computer mice, other kinds of input 
devices, and various keyboards for H2L kids of all ages so that you can “try before you buy.”  
 
Over the next few weeks, please share any specific adaptive equipment likes or dislikes to 
otontheotherhand@gmail.com. We can't wait to see your family at the Innovation Station in April!  

SIGN UP AS A FUNDRAISER!  

 

https://ontheotherhand.org/overuse-syndrome/
https://ontheotherhand.org/overuse-syndrome/
mailto:otontheotherhand@gmail.com
https://www.theamazinggive.org/organizations/hands-to-love
file:///C:/Users/akmcc/Documents/Hands2Love/Newsletters/amy@handstolove.org
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GRiP, also known as Generational Relief in Prosthetics, is a UF student organization that designs 

and manufactures 3D printed assistive devices, as well as adaptive controllers and toys, for those in 

need across the world. If you are interested in ordering a custom device, please scan this QR code 

and send an email to our Recipient Coordinator at grip-family@bme.ufl.edu 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Check out all  
   of the states  
      our Hand  
      Campers  
   are coming 
 from in a few 
  short weeks!  
 

 

mailto:grip-family@bme.ufl.edu

